
Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito with Dr. Ergogie Tesfaye, Minister of Labour and 

Social Affairs 

On 4 February 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on Dr. Ergogie 

Tesfaye, Minister of Labour and Social Affairs. 

During the meeting, Ambassador Ito and Minister Ergogie exchanged views on job 

creation, which is a high priority for the Government, as well as various social issues 

Ethiopia is facing, such as how to do more to help the elderly and people with disabilities. 

While Ambassador Ito explained Japan’s recently announced commitment to provide 

humanitarian assistance to Ethiopia through international organizations, Dr. Ergogie 

expressed her profound appreciation on behalf of the Ethiopian Government. 
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